
 

 

                

               

 

 

6th September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Chess Club with Mr Levens 

 

We are pleased to advise you that your child has been allocated a place on the lunchtime Chess sessions which will 

be starting next week, Thursday, 13th September.  The classes will run for 13 weeks (the last lesson being 13th 

December) Fortunately Mr Levens has kindly agreed to reduce his fee so that we can continue to offer the sessions to 

the children. However, as there is a reduction in the number of children taking part we have had to increase the cost to 

£38.00 per child for the 13 weeks (£2.92 per session).  

You will shortly receive a text/email message from us advising that there is a payment set up for Chess. 

Please pay online via “eduspot” before Tuesday 11th September.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch that they can eat whilst they play.   

Thank you and as always if you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact school. 

Kind regards 

 

W.Haywood 

Office Manager 

 

  

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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